
UPCOMING EVENTS: 
 4/9 Big Event Cleanup  

 4/16 Easter Egg Hunt 

 5/21 Woodbine Yard Sale #1 

 6/11 End of School Parade & Party 

 8/13 Woodbine Camp Out 

 8/20 Woodbine Yard Sale #2 
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you think the best stops 

should be in Woodbine, 

and where you think the 

best stops would be for 

downtown.  If not, at 

least let me know your 

concerns so we can make 

sure we investigate them 

before we go forward 

with anything.   

Thanks for your input on 

    The board 

is in the 

early stages 

of investigat-

ing ways to get BT bus 

service to Woodbine.  

There are physical limita-

tions to having the large 

buses come through the 

neighborhood, but we 

would like to look into 

the possibility of getting 

the smaller, shuttle sized 

bus to run through at 

least a couple of times a 

day.  Before we even ap-

proach BT, though, we 

would like to get 

neighborhood input on 

whether we should pur-

sue this.  If you could 

please email me before 

M a r c h  1 s t 

(president@woodbinehoa

.org) and let me know:  If 

there was a BT shuttle 

that ran through the 

neighborhood at 8/8:30 

am and then back at 

5/5:30 pm, with a stop or 

2 downtown, would you 

take it?  If so, please let 

me know your thoughts/

opinions about where 

WELCOME TO OUR NEW HOMEOWNERS ! 

To keep up on neighborhood news, please visit our blog:  

http://woodbinehoa.org/blog  

and/or email us to be added to our announcements list.   

As always, feel free to contact us with any questions via email at:  

president@woodbinehoa.org 

Woodbine Newsletter 
WOULD YOU TAKE THE BT TRANSIT FROM WOODBINE? 

WOODBINE  

COMMON 

AREA 

LANDSCAPING  

We are currently taking proposals 

for the Woodbine HOA Common 

Area Landscaping needs for the 

upcoming 2011 mowing season.  If 

you would like more information or 
know of someone interested in sub-

mitting a proposal, please contact 

Aric Bopp at  

landscape@woodbinehoa.org. 

Each year, 3 board members are replaced 

by 3 new members, leaving 6 experiences 

members on the Board.  This rotation is 

designed to keep things running smoothly 

by transitioning new members in with old 

members, keeping ideas and energy fresh.  

Please think about how you could best 

serve on the Board, and volunteer at our 

annual meeting (September).  Board 

members are required to attend Board 

meetings and participate in neighborhood 

events.   

Questions? Contact Rachel or any Board 

member via emai l  a t  pres i -

dent@woodbinehoa.org. 
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